
Diane Holt

From: benlolson@gmail.com
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 11:46 AM
To: Beverly Barker; Diane Holt; Matthew Evans
Subject: Case Comment Form: Ben Olson

Name:BenOlson (3_J7Z
Case Number: 17-02-G.
Email: benlolson@gmail.com
Telephone: 2083046402
Address: 802 Pine St. Apt 2

Sandpoint ID, 83864

Name of Utility Company: Avista
Comment: I would like to protest the proposed large increase in monthly basic charge from $5.25 to $6.00.

The problem is, the customer is helpless to take any energy saving action to avoid this charge. This does not incentivize
the customer to conserve. It does not promote sustainability. It is a burden on low income customers.

High income customers are fine - so this increase is regressive.

Find a way to reward those who are trying their best to keep energy usage down instead of penalizing everyone.

Thank you,

Unique Identifier: 104.240.28.104
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